
April 19th-22nd

Classroom News
Dates to 

Remember

Reminders:  

To Do:   

Homework:  Each night students will need to read for 15 
minutes and complete a math page for homework.

Reading & Writing:  Elements and Examples of Fairy Tales
 
Math:  Graphing (Picture Graphs, Bar Graphs, & Line Plots) 

Science:  Chick Embryology

Handwriting:  Capital Letters- M, H, K, U

Parent Connection

Second grade is the only year students will learn cursive, 
so it is very important that students practice at home!

April 27th- Field Trip 
Permission Slip and Money 
Due

April 27th- Spring Pictures & 
Early Release at 12:40

May 3rd- Interims Issued

May 6th- On-Campus Field 
Trip

● The Embryology project will last around 21 days. After its completion and 
all the chicks hatch we will need to find homes for each of them. If you are 
interested, please write a note to your child’s teacher. They have to go 
home in 3’s. We can’t promise that every child requesting one will be 
guaranteed a chick. Students names will be chosen by a random drawing!

● Our on Campus Field Trip will be May 6th with SC Parks and Recreation. 
Chaperones will not be needed since this is on-campus. Please be on the 
lookout for a permission slip coming home this week. You must sign the 
permission slip along with sending in $6. This will pay for both the field trip 
itself along with a pizza lunch delivered to the school!

Please make sure iPads 
are charged nightly! We 
are noticing more and 

more students not coming 
to school with their ipads 

charged. They are needed 
to complete daily 

assignments in class.


